
News

Summer 2025

This summer has been filled with joy and appreciation of nature. We
celebrated our Summer Reading Champions at Leicester University Botanic
Gardens, while Volunteers Week embraced a nature theme with visits to 1620s
House and Garden, bee tours at Bosworth Battlefield, botanical woodblock art,
and thyme thank you cards. The season also saw the introduction of new
planters at Coalville Library. Keeping them watered, alongside the upkeep of
our Museum Gardens has been a real team effort. Thank you everyone!  

Updates
Adults and Communities Strategy and Blueprint

The Cabinet approved the Adults and Communities Strategy 2025–2029, which
aims to enhance wellbeing and opportunities in Leicestershire. Developed with
input from service users and staff, the strategy focuses on clear actions, the
importance of co-production, and strong collaboration. It complements our
Cultural Blueprint and we welcome you to read them both.

https://le.ac.uk/botanic-garden
https://le.ac.uk/botanic-garden
https://1620shouse.org.uk/
https://1620shouse.org.uk/
https://www.bosworthbattlefield.org.uk/
https://www.cultureleicestershire.co.uk/projects/coalville-nature-garden/
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2025-01/Draft-Adults-and-Communities-Strategy-2025-2029.pdf
https://www.cultureleicestershire.co.uk/about-us/who-we-are/

